
August 2,, 2017 

WATER SHUT OFF !  

Please be advised that water will be turned 
off for plumbing repairs on the 

“03 & 04” Bathroom lines 

 On:  Friday August, 4th 2017 
between  8:30AM - 2:00 PM 

Residents on 03 & 04 risers are reminded to 
ensure, all bathroom pipes are left in the 

turned off position, to prevent water 
overflow when supply resumes. 

We thank you for your usual co-operation. 

Sandra 
Building Administrator 
DCC 19 
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